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Halloween crafts at Silverpoint Court Residential Care Home

Pumkin decorating

As you can see our staff have been making Halloween pumpkins here at Silverpoint Court Residential Care Home.

All staff who joined in got a small gift of sweets for each department. Our night staff got involved in the pumpkin competition, so

they will be receiving a prize! And we also had 'pandemic' pumpkins back from our laundry ladies!

All our departments have been amazing – they have all been chatting to each other about their pumpkins, which has really brought

everyone together and put everyone in high spirits.

Guy Fawkes Lady

We've also been busy making our guy ready for November 5th. Lots of our residents joined in to help and enjoyed getting the

elements together for our Guy Fawkes lady – we think she looks super!

We are hoping to make a family of guys for just a bit of fun.

We have loved decking our Home with Halloween decorations and we've had some lovely comments from residents, with some

helping to tell us what to put where! Great fun!
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We must say our Home is looking great!
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